
From:  
Sent: 07 December 2018 11:17
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: RE: NYM2018/0722/FL - 8a Egton Road, Aislaby
 
Morning Ailsa
 
Confirming the applicant is agreeable to the suggested conditions contained in your letter sent on
4 December 2018.
 
The applicant has advised that should the roof of the garage pose a problem he would be
prepared to remove it and the front wall of the garage for a simple retaining wall parking area.
The front face was added to make the development more acceptable in visual terms. If otherwise
all is well then I would be minded to leave the application as it is.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl Ward
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI




